Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
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Sheldon,

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Monday, February 10, 2014 4:33 PM

slhitchcock@talonlpe.com; Kimberly M. Wilson (kwilson@talonlpe.com)
Enterprise Mercury Fee Line Remediation

As discussed with Ms. Wilson, the chloride levels obtained in today’s sample/test event will be acceptable for
delineation purposes, and are as follows:

S-2 - 800 mg/kg
S-3-1090 mg/kg

S-4 — tested at 1760 mg/kg. OCD’s understanding is an attempt will be made to excavate/delineate further.

S-5-—1040 mg/kg

S-6 — 1276 mg/kg. It is OCD’s understanding that the delineation/excavation is up to the meter house making further
delineation/excavation not practicable, and, that the elevated hydrocarbon levels have been removed.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
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